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A Message from the Principal… 
Dear Parents,   
 
My sincerest apologies for the delay in sending out the April Parent Newsletter.  Here are some important 
announcements for the month: 
 
State Testing for 3rd-6th Grades 
 

Testing dates for 3rd-6th are: 
April 19, April 20, April 21, April 27, April 28 

 
During the month of April, Vista Grande students in grades 3 to 6 will be starting the California Assessment of 
Student Performance and Progress (CAASPP).  This computer based state assessment measures student 
progress in both English Language Arts and Math.  Since students have not taken this assessment since 2019, 
teachers have been working hard to prepare students for this test.   
 
Please help us by doing the following:  

• Ensuring your child goes to bed early and gets a good night sleep. 
• Ensuring your child eats breakfast.  Breakfast is served at 7:30 a.m. at Vista Grande daily. 
• Ensure your child arrives on time to school.  If your child is late, your child will not be admitted to the 

class testing session. 
 
 
Science and Math Competitions 
I would like to congratulate our Science Fair, Crazy Contraption and Math Pentathlon Teams.  5th Grade 
Teacher, Mrs. Gonzalez, led the student teams and they have spent many hours working after school.  We are 
proud of their hard work and determination.  Vista Grande congratulates our 4th grade student, Armando 
Calderon who won a Silver Medal at the County of San Bernardino Science Fair.  Congratulations to all 
students that participated!! 
 
Thank you for your continued support!   
 
 
 Sincerely,             

                   Ms. Castillo               
               
       

6th Grade TDAP  
Vaccinations 

 
Time is running out!! 

 
6th Grade Students must 
have proof of the TDAP 

vaccination in order to be 
assigned to classes in 

middle schools. 
 

Please make sure to bring 
in proof of the vaccination 
to the Vista Grande Health 

Office by May 1st,  2022. 
 
 

VISTA GRANDE ELEMENTARY  
Now Enrolling for 2022-23 

 
Transitional Kindergarten Registration  

Kindergarten Registration 
Please check the OMSD website for additional details. 
www.omsd.net or call the Vista Grande Front Office 
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Parent Calendar April 2022 

 

SUNDAY MONDAY 
 

TUESDAY 
 

WEDNESDAY THURSDAY 
 

FRIDAY SATURDAY 

   
 
                       
 

      1 
P.E. Day 
 
 

 2 
 
 

3 
 
 

4 
P.E. Day 
 
 
 

5 
 
 
 
Early Dismissal: 
TK/K 8:00-12:00 
 
1st – 6th grade 
8:00-1:25 

6 
 
 

7 
 
 

8 
P.E. Day 
 
 

9 
 
 
 
 
 
 

10 
 
 
  
 

11 
P.E. Day 
 

 
 
 
 

 

12 
 
 
Early Dismissal: 
TK/K 8:00-12:00 
 
1st – 6th grade 
8:00-1:25 
 
 

13 
 
 
 
 
 

 

14 
 
 
 

15 
 P.E. Day 
 
 
 
 

16 
 
 

17 18 
P.E. Day 
 
 

19 
 
CAASPP Testing 
3rd-6th Grade 
 
Early Dismissal: 
TK/K 8:00-12:00 
 
1st – 6th grade 
8:00-1:25 

20 
 
CAASPP Testing 
3rd-6th Grade 
 
 

 21 
 
CAASPP Testing 
3rd-6th Grade 
 

22 
P.E. Day 
 
 

23 
 
Track and Field 
Competition 
 
 

24 25 
P.E. Day 
 

26 
 
 
CAASPP Testing 
3rd-6th Grade 
 
Early Dismissal: 
TK/K 8:00-12:00 
 
1st – 6th grade 
8:00-1:25 

27 
 
 
CAASPP Testing 
3rd-6th Grade 

 

28 
 

 
 
Spirit Day—AVID 
College Day—
Wear a college 
or AVID t-shirt 
today!! 

 

29 
P.E. Day 
 
 
Spirit Day—
PBIS “Hats Off 
to Being 
Respectful, 
Responsible 
and Safe”—
Wear a hat 
today!! 
 

30 
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